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* Assurance, attest, and audit services provided by Carr, Riggs & Ingram, L.L.C.

“CRI” is the brand name under which Carr, Riggs & Ingram, L.L.C. (“CPA Firm”) and CRI Advisors, LLC (“Advisors”) and its subsidiary entities provide professional services. CPA Firm and Advisors (and its subsidiary entities) 
practice as an alternative practice structure in accordance with the AICPA Code of Professional Conduct and applicable law, regulations and professional standards. CPA Firm is a licensed independent CPA firm that provides 
attest services to its clients, and Advisors and its subsidiary entities provide tax and business consulting services to their clients. Advisors and its subsidiary entities are not licensed CPA firms.

Want to Learn More? Contact 
us at CRIadv.com/contact or 
by scanning the QR code.

Government and Public Sector
Program Management & Administration

From small municipality work programs to those serving multiple states, and everything in between, CRI’s broad 
range of governmental accounting program management and administration expertise has your organization 
covered. We tailor our services to meet your government’s specific needs—some entities only require high-level 
guidance, while others may prefer to fully outsource their program management and administration. As we get 
underway, your organization may take notice of the significant involvement burden removed from management that 
allows them to instead focus their attention on strategy and oversight and decide to even increase our involvement. 
No matter our level of involvement with your program management and administration, we can adjust throughout 
the timeline of the engagement to ensure the best level of service for both your government and the communities 
you serve.

A community is only as strong as its foundation—back yours with the 
expertise of CRI’s governmental accounting program management and 
administration advisors.

Why CRI?


